
 

 

 

 

Carriage Measurement and Tyre Regulations 
 

The FEI Board has approved the suspension of the implementation of Annexes 11 and 12 

of the FEI Driving Rules 2025, pending the full revision of the FEI Driving Rules that will 

take place in 2025. 

 

As this is an Emergency Board Resolution, National Federations have until 18 January 

2025 to signify their disapproval. 

  

Although these annexes were approved without objections during the General Assembly, 

feedback from key stakeholders has highlighted challenges since their approval. The 

Driving Committee will continue working on a standardised and accurate measurement 

method, ensuring the rules enhance horse welfare and fairness in competition. 

 

  

These updates will also be discussed during the Driving Forum 2025 and the FEI Sports 

Forum as part of the Full Rules Revision process. 

 

 

20 December 2024 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ffei.us2.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df3c033c6fc400852db8365079%26id%3D4ddb4efb2a%26e%3D1a2fd65004&data=05%7C02%7C%7C71128b051f6f40ed289308dd20d40c11%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638702817284264585%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gpnVL%2Bd9Qk7R3nK%2BooMkGyvBqvSxggF8%2B%2FZlyGp8glA%3D&reserved=0

